Guidance for those attending church
Our three churches are open for worship each Sunday. If you

feel ready to come, you will be very welcome. The following precautions are in
place following government and Church of England guidelines.

If you have symptoms of COVID-19, you must not attend.

Face coverings need to be worn in church, with the exception of those who have a
specific reason for not doing so. Social distancing of 2 metres is maintained by
careful seating arrangements and we ask you to be mindful of this as you move
around the building. We ask everyone to sanitize their hands as they enter the
building. We will also be making a note of everyone who attends and a contact
telephone number (with permission), in order to assist with NHS Test and Trace.
These details will be kept securely and destroyed after 21 days.

At present there is an upper limit on numbers Holy Trinity 45 people; Christ
Church 36 people and St John’s 25 people. It is worth arriving some time
before the service to ensure we can maintain social distancing whilst
entering the church.

Let us all continue to hold each other in prayer as some return to church, while
others still wait, asking that God will protect and guide us in the days to come.
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